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From: Island Breeze Inspections <inspections@islandbreezehvac.com>
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 10:15 AM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: Failed Inspection
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hello, 
 
We had a property that failed inspection yesterday. Sunnie McDonald at 320 Kingsbrook Circle Fuquay Varina. 
The reason is below. Can you forward to the correct department in inspections as it looks like it was failed 
incorrectly. The pictures are attached. 
 
Inspectors reason for failing-Handler in crawl is marked for 30/35 Amp breaker. The breaker in panel is 60 
amp.  
 
 
Tech's response-There are 35 amp fuses in disconnect and the disconnect is labeled with them. We also have 
pictures showing both. Breaker size is irrelevant. I’ll send the pictures to you, and if you can send the inspector 
an email letting them know about the fuses with the pictures 
 
Thank you, 
 
Island Breeze HVAC 


